
Math:
We will begin  Unit 5, Addition and Subtraction. 
Lessons will include:
• Addition and subtraction facts and number stories(homelink 5.1)
• Using coins to buy things- more than 1 coin combination(homelink 5.2)
- Counting up with money to make change (homelink 5.3)
- Coin Calculations-making change and buying from vending 

machines(homelink 5.4)
Reading:
This week we will continue in our unit on Amping Up our Reading Power. 
Lesson focuses will be about understanding literacy language:

• Reading as a Writer: Focusing on Special Language
• Routines for Same Book Partners
• Holding on to Books even when they are longer by Jotting 

down what each section is about
• Slowing down , rereading, and asking questions when books get

tricky
Science & Social Studies:
Students will finish learning about a few more holidays around the world 
to wrap up our culture unit. Then we will  begin to learn about states of 
matter include solids, liquids, and gases. We will also learn about how 
matter changes. 
Writing: 
This week we will continue in our Poetry writing unit. Lessons this week 
will focus on: 

• Stretching Out a Comparison
• Studying poetry structures and writing different structures

of poems
• Using mentor poems and structures to write different 

structures of poems
• Matching structures to feelings

Monday:
• Snack Cart $1
• Kindness Club
• PTO Skate Night 5:00-900 

pm
• library

Tuesday:
• Snack Cart

Wednesday:
• Early Dismissal @ 2:05

Thursday:

Friday:
• Winter Party 1:30-2:10 

WINTER BREAK 12/23- 1/5
E LEARNING DAY JANUARY 6TH

Teacher Contact Info:

Amy_wise@nobl.k12.in.us

(317) 773-7060 ext. 20210

What’s Happening This Week:

Reminders:
• We will make up November 19th on Monday, January 6th as an E-Learning Day. More information to come home 

Friday December 20th.
• Any type of medicine, including cough drops, need to be turned into the nurse with your signed permission. 

Contact our school nurse with additional questions.  
• Spirit Week next week! Flyer with each day’s spirit was sent in an email previous to this email.– Monday is 

sweaters and pennies!
• Winter break is December 23rd- January 5th. 

Reminders continued:
• Students will still be going out to recess unless weather doesn’t permit. Please send students to school with 

appropriate weather attire including jackets, gloves, hats, scarves, etc.
• Winter Parties are at 1:30 on Friday, December 20th. 

The Week at a Glance:

The Wise World
Week of: December 16-20, 2019


